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Rosetta Reporter  30th  November 2018 
Menu w/b  3rd December  for P1-P7 

Lunches cost £2.60 per day. Please send the money in an envelope labelled with your 

child’s name. Money received on Monday for the week —the correct amount is greatly 

appreciated! 

Monday  

Chicken goujons/ cheese and tomato pizza 

Chips, jacket potato, coleslaw, salad 

Rice Pudding/ fresh fruit 

Tuesday 

Pasta Bolognese, pork stroganoff/ veggie pasta bake 

Creamed potato, peas & sweetcorn, coleslaw, salad 

Vanilla icec ream, pears 

Wednesday 

Oven baked fish/ veggie nuggets/ chicken baguette 

Salad, mashed potato, baked beans 

Jam & coconut sponge and custard 

Thursday 

Roast turkey/ filled baked potato, stuffing and gravy 

Broccoli, cauliflower, roast and mashed potato 

Crackers, cheese 

Friday 

Beef casserole/ cheese and tomato wrap 

Mashed potato, turnip, salad 

Shortbread biscuit, fresh fruit, milkshake  

Bread, fresh fruit, yoghurt, milk and water are available daily 

 

This week’s stars are:  Joorey (P1B), Braxton (P1M), Charlie (P2S), Evan  (P2/3 D),  Bob 

(P3M), Lilyanna (P4M), Erona (P4/5), Heli  (P5S), Patryk (P6D), Ellen (P6L), Lucas (P7J), 

and Luca (P7F). 

 



Dates for your diary: 

Sat 1st Dec: AQE 3 

Thurs 6 Dec: Open Night 5.00  -7.30pm. School will close at 1.05pm—see below 

Sat 8 Dec: Christmas Fair—please plan to come and offer to help! 

Sun 9 Dec: Family yoga session in aid of Cancer Focus 

Wed 12 Dec: Christmas Nativity/ Carol Service for P4&P5 (11.00 am) , P6&P7 (9.30am) 

Thurs 13 Dec: Nativities for Nursery, (9.00am)   P1, (9.30 am) P2 and P3 (10.30 am) 

Fri 14 Dec: Drama Time shows 1.30 and 2.00pm 

Thurs 20 Dec: Christmas Outing to see The Grinch—all classes P1-P7 

Clubs 4th Dec: 

Monday—None    Tuesday—none 

Wednesday—Senior Choir         Thursday  -P4&5 football  

Friday  - Drama, NO P6/7 FOOTBALL DUE TO TOURNAMENT  

The canteen is providing Christmas dinner for the children on Thursday 6th December. 

School will close for the children immediately after lunch time to allow the staff to prepare 

for Open Night. For the children’s safety, the gate into the playground will be closed until 

1.00pm when the children will go into school to collect their bags and then leave at 

1.05pm.  

Please invite anyone you know who has a child due to start Nursery or P1 in Septem-

ber to our OPEN NIGHT (6 Dec) and spread the word Rosetta welcomes everyone and 

provides a superb education. Our budget depends on our enrolment. Rosetta is a grow-

ing school, our census figures are up from 292 in October ‘17 to 336 in October ‘18! 

Please speak to me if you know a local business which would display a poster or take 

flyers.  

Please be mindful of our children’s safety. Parking illegally puts children in danger. 

Both PSNI and traffic wardens  will visit school to ensure everyone parks responsibly 

and so keeps all our children safe.  

 Yogabellies Christmas theme session based on ‘Stickman’ in the Assembly 

Hall on Sunday 9th December from 11.15—12noon. One adult and one 

child costs £8, additional family members £2. All proceeds are in aid of 

Cancer Focus. Contact Tara on 07786732889 or tara@yogabellies.co.uk to 

reserve your space.  

Christmas Fair on Saturday 8th December—Please supply a prize for the 

tombola. Many local businesses have also donated vouchers so it’s looking 

good, but please donate a prize to make it even better! Friends of Rosetta 

pay for transport for the children to go to the cinema so every child benefits 

from our fundraising 

efforts.   

 

 

 

St John’s Church  

(on the corner past school) are also running English classes on Tuesday 

evenings. They share a vegetarian meal at 5.30pm and the classes finish 

at 8.00pm. Contact Janet on 07739523372 

Not elf post, but Christmas Post organised by P7’s will 

begin on Monday. Don’t give your cards to your 

friends, use Rosetta’s own postbox. For 5p a letter, 

you can have your card stamped, post it in the post-

box and have it delivered to the classroom door! All 

money raised goes to the Black Santa Christmas Ap-

peal. Ensure name of child AND class are written on 

the envelope to aid delivery! 

The Junior and Senior Choir sang today in Castle-

court  and £260.37 in aid of Autism NI was collect-

ed while they sang! Well done Choirs! Thanks to 

Mrs Lewis, Mrs Mulligan, Miss Heron and Miss 

Brown for all the time spent in practice to achieve 

such a beautiful sound. Thanks too, to the parents 

who accompanied the choir on the bus and came 

to support the children while they sang.  

Next English class for parents and carers in the 

staffroom on Friday 7th  December, 9.00 am 


